
A big welcome back to all 
the children, we hope you 
have had a great half term

We welcome Jess to the team and we are 
glad to report she has settled back in 
well!

Dates for your diary
17th November – Pyjama day for Children 
in Need
Last Day of term – Wednesday 20th

December

This half term, the Preschool children will be 
learning about bonfire night,  Christmas as well as 
some traditional festive stories. 

The babies themes will be based around 
bonfire night, food, weather and 
Christmas . They will also continue to 
enjoy the sensory area and lots of messy 
play to enable them to explore their 
senses. 

With the colder weather, the 
children will still be going out 
to explore the garden, so 
please remember to supply 
your child(ren) with coats, 
hats and welly boots!

Joseph – 2
George – 1
Elowen - 5
Phoebe – 6
Luke – 3
Sammy – 4
Rohan – 3
Jack – 3
Max – 1
Remy – 1 

A massive happy birthday 
to those who celebrated 
during last half term; 

Please can you all remember 
to sign your child/children in 
and out of the Nursery. 
Thank you 


